
  

The USW Local 235A Holiday Party on 

December 19 was a big success!  
 

About 200 USW members and their families 

gathered to celebrate and share some 

fellowship with their sisters and brothers during 

what has been a difficult holiday season for 

everyone. 
 

Thanks to Julie Lidstone and the entire staff in 

the office of District 13 Director Ruben Garza, 

all of the angels on our holiday tree were 

adopted.  
 

That means that, despite Sherwin’s attempts 
to be a Scrooge, thanks to the generosity and 

solidarity of USW members, the children of our 

union members will still wake up happy this 

holiday! 
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CAT  TEAM Local 235A 

One Day Longer – One Day Stronger 

 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 23, 2014                             Visit: USW.org/Sherwin 
 
 

Local 235A Celebrates the Season 

CHECK OUT OUR NEW LOCAL 235A VIDEO! 
 

Visit StopSherwin.USW.org to sign our petition and see  

our latest video campaign to get Sherwin to END THE LOCKOUT! 


